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Mai Vang

From: Erick S <erick440@msn.com>
Sent: Thursday, February 20, 2025 7:07 PM
To: *CI-StPaul_LegislativeHearings
Subject: File # J25111r.  810 Buffalo st

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Completed

 

From: Erick S <erick440@msn.com> 
Sent: Friday, February 21, 2025 12:27 AM 
To: legislativehearings@ct.stpaul.mn.us <legislativehearings@ct.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: File # J25111r. 0 Buffalo st  
  
Hello my name is Erick,I work for Dave Barlage owner of infinite visions.  
 
He got this letter in his PO box which she doesn't check very often anymore and he's been very very sick 
so you want me to check up on this  
 
If claims there was a property clean up from October 7th October 23rd. He never got any letters 
concerning that clean up and we've had a tenant there  since the middle of the summer. 
 
We did have one complaint but that was taken care of . 
 
Can you tell me who I need to talk to or can you provide the information on what this was and any 
pictures of video of it?  If we still need to attend the hearing can it be rescheduled? I know he missed a 
date but this has got to be some type of mistake  
 
Thank you, Erick c/o infinite visions  
 
File # j2511r.      258519 

 You don't often get email from erick440@msn.com. Learn why this is important   


